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I would like to recognize the Fire Department, Police Department, Public Works Department and the EMA Director for all their efforts during and after the tornados. Thanks also to the Harrison, Naples, Raymond and Casco Fire Departments. I am also notifying the public that Sabattis Island sustained substantial damage and will be closed until we are able to get it cleaned up and safe to use.

Thanks to all those who contributed their time and efforts to a successful 4th of July celebration. I have heard nothing but positive comments.

Transfer Station Manager Bob Fitzcharles is out on medical leave. The Public Works Director will be overseeing the Transfer Station until Bob returns.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to continuing complaints of dogs and dog excrement on our public beaches, particularly at Woods Pond and Highland Lake, the Town will be stepping up its enforcement efforts.
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